
10th May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

PENTECOST DAY Pentecost Sunday is the 19th May and we will celebrate the 
birthday of the church with an own clothes day on Friday 24th May. 

ASCENSION DAY. We had mass in school for Ascension Day. Many thanks to 
Father Owen. The Holy Communion children received their certificates and 
congratulations from Father Owen too! 

SAT WEEK for Y6 

Monday 13th May Spelling, punctuation and grammar tests 

Tuesday 14th May Reading Test 

Wednesday 15th May Mathematics Paper 1 and Paper 2 

Thursday 16th May Mathematics Paper 3 

We will open school at 8.30am for the Y6 children on the mornings of the SATs in order for 
them to have a little something to eat and drink and to get them ready! They can enter via 
the Rackhouse Gate. It is only a small snack so please make sure they have a little something 
at home too! We wish them well. 

DINNER MONEY. Please ensure you pay in advance for dinner money and in a 
timely manner. We do not want any debt to accrue before we break up for the 
Summer. Many thanks. 

 

CHESTER ZOO. Y1-4 will be visiting Chester Zoo in June. You can pay via Arbor 
but please make sure you put it in trips and not Dinner Money. Many thanks. 

 

ATTENDANCE for the whole year is 92.18% and for this week is 95.21%. A 
much better week this week! Hopefully all the coughs and colds are finally on 
their way! 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

With prayers for a lovely weekend 

 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
 


